A new flight opens in the direction Urgench-
Aktau-Urgench

2021 21 May

In order to develop tourism in the country and provide services and comfortable
conditions for passengers, “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC, from May 29 of this year,
begins to operate a regular international flight on the Urgench-Aktau-Urgench route
twice a week.

It is gratifying that the country's tourist infrastructure in recent years has been
raised to a fairly high level. Indeed, tourists visiting Uzbekistan have the opportunity
to get to the sights of the republic by air transport.

It should be noted that the flights will be operated on Mondays and Fridays on a
modern A-320 aircraft in strict compliance with sanitary and epidemiological
requirements and in accordance with the schedule published on the airline's
website.

The cost of an air ticket in the direction of Urgench-Aktau-Urgench is 1880 000
soums. In addition, in order to create convenience for passengers, there are
convenient connections on the Tashkent-Urgench-Aktau route and back.



